April 2025 Newsletter

Dear Marcia Site Families,

Welcome April!

No elementary school April 14th through April 21st. Creative Kids will be open. Please
let the staff know if your child is going to be coming to Creative Kids during this time
period.

Friday, April 18th, we will be having and Easter Egg Hunt! All children need to bring 12
filled plastic eggs for the egg hunt. We will also be having a Pizza Party. Keep an eye out

for the Potluck Sign-Up sheet.

**Please do not allow your child to bring toys from home. We are not responsible for lost
toys and items brought from home.**

With Summer fast approaching, we are starting to plan an exciting Summer Program.
We will be putting out information soon, so be on the lookout!

Some helpful information for you:

Elementary School closures for the Month of April that Creative Kids will be OPEN:
4-14 through 4-21

Reminder:

We close promptly at 6:00 pm. This is a licensing regulation.

If you think you are going to be late, contact the school.

Make sure all your child’s clothing, lunch box, and water bottle are labeled.

If your child does not need transportation, either call the school or leave
a message on ProCare.

Thank you for your continued support!
Creative Kids Staff



Happy Birthday to:

4/12 - Ember







